
 

 

Gibbs Tax Equalization meeting 

Meeting Minutes 

April 15, 2025 

Opening 

The Gibbs Tax Equalization meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. on April 15, 2025 at 

the Burleigh County Highway Department. 

Present 

Bruce Schirado, Curt Kadrmas, Paul Gjellstad, Hiedi Schirado, Debbie Staloch and Allan 

and Kimberly Vietmeier. Guests were Richard Sander, Denise Sander, Gerald Miller and 

Angela Arntz. 

Annual Report (Board of Equalization) presented by Allan Vietmeier. 

Update from Allan Vietmeier 

1. Primary Residence tax credit will go from $500.00 to $1,250.00 or $1,450.00. 

2. ½ cent sales tax will go to 1 cent to pay for Sheriff’s Department, Jail and States 

Attorney. 

 

Finding#1: I move that a finding be made that all classifications of property have been 

reviewed and find them proper as assessed or corrected as noted in the minutes. 

• Motion by Curt and 2nd by Paul to approve Finding #1 of the Annual report for 

the Board of Equalization. 

Finding #2: I move that a finding be made that the overall Assessment Roll for 2025 has 

been reviewed and find it proper as assessed or corrected as noted in the minutes. 

• Motion by Paul and 2nd by Bruce to approve Finding #2 of the Annual report for 

the Board of Equalization. 

Motion #1: I move, based on the preceding findings, we declare the Assessment Roll for 

2025 Gibbs Township Equalized. 

• Motion by Paul and 2nd by Curt to approve Motion #1 of the Annual report for 

the Board of Equalization. 

 



 

 

Motion to adjourn by Curt Kadrmas and 2nd by Paul Gjellstad.  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by: Debbie Staloch Deputy Clerk 

  

 


